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Discussing the Problems of the Social Solidarity Fund in Benha University 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The university council decides, in its emergency session today under the presidency of prof.Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, the university president, to form a committee of Actuary insurance professors in the faculty of commerce in cooperation with prof.Dr. Muhammad Ghoneim, the professor of the faculty of education to discuss the problem of the social solidarity fund of the faculties’ members and the employees in Benha University and Zagazig University. The university council decides that many meeting should be held in the university’s faculties to explain to the faculties’ members and the employees the importance of being members in the social solidarity fund, discussing its problems, making suggestions to financially support the fund in order to be able to help its members when they retired on pension. 





 
    
 





         

   

    


image1.png




image2.png
&
S
N
'HA UN
weﬂa‘d




image3.jpg
P&‘ RTAL

My\é}}ﬂ !9.«."

www.bu.edu




